
GAD non-executive director is
reappointed

News story

GAD has announced the reappointment of non-executive director Ian Wilson for
a further 3 year term.

The Government Actuary’s Department (GAD) announces the reappointment of Ian
Wilson as a non-executive director.

Ian is an experienced non-executive director, having held a range of
positions in both the public and private sector. He has a background in
accountancy and was previously the Director of Business Support Services at
Network Rail and Senior Director of Global Business Services at Hewlett
Packard.

Insightful and collaborative

Ian has been a non-executive director at GAD since September 2019 and has now
been reappointed for a second term.

Commenting on the appointment, Martin Clarke, the Government Actuary said:
“With his business and non-executive experience, Ian has been an insightful
and collaborative presence in the GAD Management Board. I look forward to
working further with him during his second term.”

Appointment extended

Ian will continue to support the Management Board and Chair the Audit and
Risk Assurance Committee for a further 3 years, ending in August 2025.

This reappointment has been made in accordance with guidance issued by the
Commissioner for Public Appointments. All appointments to GAD are made on
merit.

Ian Wilson has confirmed he has not engaged in any political activity in the
last 5 years.

http://www.government-world.com/gad-non-executive-director-is-reappointed/
http://www.government-world.com/gad-non-executive-director-is-reappointed/


Published 1 August 2022


